
 

 

Weekly Newsletter 31st January 2025 

 

Diary dates 

11th February Pupil progress meetings- 3:30-6:30 

13th February Water Safety Talk 

13th February Pupil progress meetings- 3:30-5:00 

14th February Break up for half term 

24th February Return to school. 

25th February Year 1/2, Tropical World 

27th February Military Meet up 8am Breakfast 

28th February bag2school collection 

4th March Year 5/6 Newcastle Mosque & Centre for Life 

6th March World book day 

11th March EYFS & KS1 dance 

17th March Parents SATS information evening 5:00pm 

18th March Learning together science morning till 9:00-9:30 

24th March Parents Forum 6:00-7:00  

28th March Book Fair- after school  

1st April Y3/4/5/6 Striking & Fielding competition - Outwood 

3rd April Easter Service 2.15pm 

4th April Non uniform day/ FOSS Easter fair 

4th April Break up for Easter  

22nd April Return to school 

 

Pupil progress meetings 

Please book on Arbor to meet with your child’s class teacher. Tuesday 11th February 3:30-

6:30 & Thursday 13th 3:30-5:30. Any problems with booking please speak to your child’s 

teacher or Mrs Elcombe in the office.  

 

Change of Lunch Plan 

Next week for Valentines Day we have a Special Lunch Menu so there is a slight change for 

next week.  

Thursday 13th February  

Fish Fingers & Chips, Jacket Potato with Beans or Tuna Sandwich with Chocolate Fudge Cake 

and Custard. 

Friday 14th February 

Pizza Sub & Chips, Quorn Dippers or Chicken Sandwich and a Love Heart Biscuit  

 

School Trips 

Please keep an eye out on Arbor for the school trips. We have some exciting ones coming 

up. Year 1 & 2 are going to Tropical world and Year 5 &6 are going to Newcastle Central 

Mosque and Centre for Life.  

All consent & Payment for these trips are now available on Arbor. 



 

 

                         

 

Bag2school Collection 

Our next bag2school collection will be Friday 28th February.  

Just bring all your unwanted clothes, bedding, shoes, teddies etc to school in bin bags before 

9am. An easy way to raise funds for school and have a good spring clear out all at the same 

time.  

Please see their website below for details on what they do and don’t 

collect.  https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect 

 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day will bring stories to life and ignite the imagination of our young readers! We 

invite all children to come to school dressed as a book character. This is a wonderful 

opportunity for children to share their love of reading and creativity with their classmates. 

What to Do: 

1. Choose a Character: Encourage your child to pick a character from their favourite 

book. It could be anyone from Harry Potter to Matilda, or even the Gruffalo! 

2. Dress Up: Help your child create a costume that represents their chosen character. Be 

as creative as you like! 

3. Bring the Book: If possible, have your child bring the book that features their 

character. This will allow them to share a bit about the story with their friends. 

Why Participate? 

• Encourages Reading: This event promotes a love of reading and helps children 

connect with their favourite stories in a new way. 

• Boosts Creativity: Creating a costume allows children to express their creativity and 

imagination. 

• Builds Community: Sharing stories and characters fosters a sense of community and 

excitement. 

We can't wait to see the amazing costumes and hear about the wonderful books that inspire 

our children. Let's make this a memorable event filled with fun, laughter, and a love for 

reading! 

Happy Reading! 

 

Learning Together Morning of science 

The upcoming Learning Together Morning is a special event designed to give you a glimpse 

into the fascinating world of science education at our school.  

Why Attend? 

• Understand the Curriculum: Gain a better understanding of what your child is 

learning in science. 

• Support Your Child's Learning: Discover ways to support and encourage your child's 

interest in science at home. 

• Build Connections: Strengthen the bond between home and school by engaging in 

your child's education and connecting with teachers and other parents. 

We believe that involving parents in the learning process is crucial for children’s success. 

Your participation in Learning Together Morning will not only enhance your child's 

educational experience but also foster a love for science that can last a lifetime. 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect


 

 

                         

We look forward to seeing you there and sharing the joy of science learning with you and 

your child! 

 

3:15 Club 

The essential staff training, which was originally scheduled for January 4th, but was cancelled 

by the trainer due to the snow, has now been rescheduled. The new training dates are June 

4th and July 9th and will take place after school. 

Please note that there will be no after school club on these dates as all staff are required to 

attend.   We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in making alternative 

arrangements with this advance notice. 

Foss  

Thanks to supporters of Sharow Primary School - Ripon has raised £1.5k so far. You can 

support them every time you shop online at no extra cost, and you can too this year! Sign up 

today to #easyfundraising and raise free donations when you shop online with over 8,000 

retailers! All the big names like eBay, Argos, Marks and Spencer, John Lewis & Partners, Etsy, 

Tesco and Just Eat are ready to donate. Plus, sign up today and our school could win a £250 

donation: https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/sharowschool/usc8tw/s2s/72uMeock/SE870/fac

ebook/  

Every new supporter who signs up will earn Sharow Primary School - Ripon the chance to 

win one of four £250 donations* 

 

Lovereading 

As we love to read, and we want to encourage reading at home. If parents, carers, Family and 

friends buy books through LoveReading and LoveReading4Kids and you allocate funds to 

Sharow, 25% of the cover price for every book sold will come to the school so we can keep 

buying books which the children will enjoy and encourage them to read more. 

https://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk/school/10184  

 

Forest School.  

We always welcome volunteers to these sessions. If you have a spare Tuesday afternoon for 

one of more of these sessions, please get in touch with the office. 

 

Consent  

We sometimes capture photos and videos of pupils to record school activities which happen 

on a day-to-day basis, or when on a school visit or special events. We have recently updated 

the consents with regarding photos and videos, please find these on the Arbor, or you may 

have had an email reminder to do these.  

 

Wraparound Care 

Due to increased popularity, after school places MUST be booked to ensure that we have 

space. We understand that things may change last minute, in that instance phone or email 

the school.  

 

Out of School Achievements 

 

If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them. Send 

pictures and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk 

https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/sharowschool/usc8tw/s2s/72uMeock/SE870/facebook/
https://join.easyfundraising.org.uk/sharowschool/usc8tw/s2s/72uMeock/SE870/facebook/
https://www.lovereading4kids.co.uk/school/10184
mailto:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

                         

 

Community Notices 

Please see below for fliers about activities in and around Ripon. 

 

  



 

 

                         

  



 

 

                         

  



 

 

                         

 

  



 

 

                         

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

                         

 
 



 

 

                         

 

  

 

 


